
 

April 9, 2019 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 

PCPS Announces Wildcat of the Week Morgan Didlake 
 

Po-Hi senior Morgan Didlake has been named the 10th Wildcat of the Week.  School Superintendent Shelley 
Arrott explained, “Each Monday, I cannot wait to receive the email from TEAM Radio identifying the Wildcat of 
the Week.  I always think the choice is outstanding, and this week's choice was no exception.  Morgan Didlake 
is that student who goes above and beyond to make everyone's day fabulous.  No matter who she is 
interacting with, she is funny, friendly, and has an uncanny ability to instantly transfer her positive attitude to 
others.  Morgan has never met a stranger and is quite the conversationalist.  She relates well with adults as 
well as her peers.  Every time I see Morgan, she begins a positive conversation that brightens my day. I know 
everyone who knows Morgan has that same experience when she is around.  She has an innate ability to build 
a positive relationship, encourage, and support everyone she encounters.  Morgan is a hard worker who 
actively serves as Po-Hi Student Council President. She is highly involved with FFA and plays Wildcat 
Tennis.  She gives her best effort in all she does, and I know she will be very successful in life.  PCPS will miss 
Morgan Didlake's positive attitude and her loyal support of her fellow Wildcats next year.  The District 
appreciates Morgan for spreading her positive vibe throughout Po-Hi, and we are proud she is a Ponca City 
Wildcat."   
 
Po-Hi Principal Thad Dilbeck and Superintendent Arrott presented Morgan with a “Wildcat of the Week” T-shirt, 
Wildcat window decal, and a gift certificate from Ground Round.  
 

The “Wildcat of the Week” Award is sponsored this year by Heather Cannon Honda. The award is for a 
deserving high school student who follows the characteristics of the Wildcat Way which are Work Ethic, 
Improve, Leadership, Discipline, Compete, Attitude, and Teamwork. These characteristics may be exhibited in 
any setting and the award is open to all Ponca City High School students.  
 
Several Ponca City patrons were involved in making the “Wildcat of the Week” a reality. These partners 
include: Tina Christian, Senator Bill Coleman – TEAM Radio, Heather Cannon – Heather Cannon Honda, 
Ground Round, and Tyndall Dentistry. 
 
Each week a new “Wildcat of the Week” will be selected from the nominations of TEAM Radio listeners and 
viewers. Winners will receive a free meal from Ground Round and a T-shirt from Boss Custom Tees. PCPS will 
make the presentation weekly at Po-Hi.  If you know an outstanding student at Po-Hi who is living the Wildcat 
Way, please use the form in one of these links https://www.poncacitynow.com/32875-2/, or visit 

www.PoncaCityNow.com, www.PoHiSports.com, or www.pcps.us. 
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